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CONSERVATION DISTRICTS GRATEFUL FOR BUDGET INCREASE  

(Harrisburg) – Pennsylvania’s County Conservation Districts thank the Pennsylvania 

legislature for supporting conservation districts in the state budget.  

Pennsylvania Conservation Districts assist landowners through technical assistance, 

permit reviews, site inspections, and education in a safe, efficient, and effective 

manner. The goal of conservation districts is to protect our natural resources, keep food 

on tables, and ensure public safety.   

Through the efforts of the PA General Assembly, the “Transfer to the Conservation 

District” lines in the 2022-2023 Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 

and Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture budgets were collectively increased by $6.8 

million.   

“The conservation districts play an important role in protecting the Commonwealth’s 

resources. By including an increase in the state budget for conservation districts, the  

Pennsylvania General Assembly is investing in the conservation district mission of clean  

 

(more) 



 

 

 

water and healthy soil for all Pennsylvanians,” said Brenda Shambaugh, PACD 

Executive Director.  

 

As a result of the legislator's actions, conservation districts will continue to review 

permits, assist farmers, assist municipalities in preparing to fix low-volume roads and dirt 

and gravel roads throughout the state and help control mosquito-borne diseases such as 

West Nile Virus and Zika Virus.   
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The Pennsylvania Association of Conservation Districts, Inc. (PACD) is a non-profit 
organization whose guiding values include: Sustainable Resource Conservation; 

Integrity, Local; Education and Outreach; and Partnerships. PACD primarily serves as 
the collective voice for Pennsylvania’s 66 county conservation districts. For more 

information about PACD, visit www.pacd.org.  
 


